
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campus community, 
  
Early this morning, the UK Police Department received information from a 
social media post that contained a threat involving the White Hall Classroom 
Building. 
  
After investigation, UK Police have determined that the threat is not credible 
and does not represent a safety concern. In fact, UK Police have identified the 
individual responsible for this action and are in the process of investigating 
and resolving the issue. The individual is not a UK student. 
  
Events and classes in White Hall will proceed as normal. We will keep you 
informed about any additional developments. Out of an abundance of caution, 
UK Police will have extra officers in the classroom building. 
   
Please know the safety of our campus community is our top priority. As 
always, if you see anything that you believe represents a potential 
compromise of safety anywhere on the campus, call UK Police at 257-8573 or 
#UKPD on your cell phone. Thank you. 
  
Eli Capilouto 
President 
 


